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NOTICE OF SPECIAL CLOSED MEETING OF  

THE NORTH CARIBOO JOINT ADVISORY COMMITTEE  
 
In accordance with the Community Charter, NOTICE is hereby given that a Special Closed 
meeting of the North Cariboo Joint Advisory Committee will be held at Council Chambers, 
City Hall, 410 Kinchant Street. 
 

TUESDAY, February 25, 2025 at 4:30 p.m. 
 

The meeting is anticipated to be closed pursuant to Section 90 of the Community Charter 
for confidential reasons as follows: 
 
s.90(2)(b) – The consideration of information received and held in confidence relating to 
negotiations between the City and a provincial government or federal government or both, 
or between a provincial government or the federal government or both and a third party. 
 
 
In accordance with Section 92 of the Community Charter, the meeting is closed to the public, 
persons other than Members of Council, and those so authorized, are excluded from the 
meeting when it is closed to the public. 
 
 
DATED at Quesnel, B.C. this 10th day of January, 2025. 
 
       
 

 
 Original signed by: 

City Manager Joel McKay 


